
 
Veterans Awareness Center, Foundation 

1512 Caldwell Corner Road 
Townsend, Delaware 19734 

302 349-4898 
                                                                                                                                                                                 , 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                      January 24, 2024 

 
Greetings Stand Down Service Providers,      
                                                 
    
The purpose of this letter is to invite you to attend the annual Veterans Stand Down scheduled for, Friday September 20, 2024, at 
Schutte Park.  Schutte Park is located at 10 Electric Avenue Dover, Delaware. The 2024 event, including the Opening Ceremony will 
commence at 8:30 A.M. 
 
The history of the Veteran Stand Downs held across this Country today, started with three Vietnam Veterans feeling the need for 
helping other Veterans. The three Veterans located in San Diego began to identify resources to assist with everyday needs. For the 
past fifteen years the Veterans' Awareness Center Foundation, has been committed to finding the needed resources to help our 
Veterans resolve their issues. Whether the issue is housing, food, medical care, child support, or dental, our Service Providers have 
been a great source.  
 
Over the past years our Veteran Service Organizations along with individual contributors have made the Stand Down event 
possible, with no cost to any Service Provider Organization.   Contributions may be made payable to: 
 

Veterans Awareness Center “Stand Down” 
                                                                      1512 Caldwell Corner Road 
                                                                      Townsend, Delaware 19734 

 
Please remember the Delaware Stand Down event is not just for homeless veterans.  In Delaware, the Stand Down Mission is " to assist 
ALL Veterans to achieve independence through access to information and services.” 
 
If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact the Stand Down Committee at 302-349-4898.   All phone calls are 
returned as expeditiously as possible, or contact us by email at vacfsd@gmail.com 
 
Please remain flexible prior to and during the event as things may change at a moment’s notice.  We want this event to be 
safe for our Veteran population, our Volunteers and all in attendance.   Thank you in advance, for assisting the Veterans Stand 
Down event.  I look forward to seeing those of you that are returning and for those of you I have never met, I look forward to 
meeting you! 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Liz Byers-Jiron 
 
Liz Byers-Jiron 
Director, Delaware Veterans Stand Down 
302 349-4898 
301 466 2462 (cell please note Area Code 301) 


